
 
-Located in Fresno, California  

In Gallery Plaza 
-Central corner of northeast Fresno 
-Day school about 150 students 
-Night school about 65 students  

 
 

Cosmetology 
Tuition-$17,000 

1600 required hours 
 

Technical areas covered 
include: 

-​​Braiding, up-styling and 
finishing  
-Hair coloring and lightening  
-Perming and smoothing hair 
-Precision hair cutting skills 
-Manicure and pedicure, 
makeup and facials  
-And much more! 

  

Cosmetology & Makeup 
Tuition-$18,071 

1700 required hours 
 

Technical areas covered 
include: 

-Color theory, matching, and 
correction 
-Contouring, highlighting, and 
shading  
-Brow shade and design  
-Eye shape, contrast, texture, 
liner 
-Blush and lip application 
-Airbrush makeup 
-Cosmetology areas as well 
-And much more  

Barbering 
Tuition-$15,945 

1500 required hours 
 

Technical areas covered 
include: 

-Haircutting 
-Chemical work (including 
coloring and perms) 
-Men’s shaving and 
grooming  
-Basic skin and grooming  
-Basic skin care 
-Hairpiece design, fitting, 
and maintenance 
-And much more! 

 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TCJjlhTaMYs 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TCJjlhTaMYs

